
 
 

 

Ealing Council Cabinet Office 

Perceval House 

14/16 Uxbridge Road 

London W5 2HL 

24th August 2023 

 

Dear Ms Fonso, and Clean Air for Southall and Hayes (CASH) members, 

Thank you for your reply to my letter of 2nd August, which addressed the concerns you had 

raised regarding Berkeley Group sponsorship of council events. 

You have requested some additional information about the Citizens Tribunal and how items 

for exploration are brought forward. The Tribunal has already had detailed and interesting 

discussions, for example, regarding health inequalities and educational outcomes in the 

borough.  

The Tribunal was set up to be independent and so it’s not appropriate for me to direct them 

in any particular direction. You can find more information on the Tribunal here: Citizens 

Tribunal - Do Something Good.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Cllr Peter Mason 
Leader of the Council 

 

 

[by email] 

https://www.dosomethinggood.org.uk/citizens-tribunal/
https://www.dosomethinggood.org.uk/citizens-tribunal/

